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You Gotta Be Kidding! Workman Publishing 2020-07-14 Gross, embarrassing, and just plain silly questions about boogers, bugs, smelly socks,
itchy scabs, and more! Adapted from the hugely popular board game, this interactive and completely engaging book serves up hundreds of
bizarre, embarrassing, sometimes ethical and sometimes stomach-churning dilemmas that kids will love to pose to their friends and siblings,
whether in the backseat, on a sleepover, at a party, on a rainy day, or during a lull in the lunchroom (if you dare). Ponder the icky: Would
you rather eat 10 pounds of cheese -OR- a bucket of peanut butter—with nothing to drink? The exponentially icky: Would you rather drink
liquid found leaking from a garbage can -OR- chew on a hairy clump found between the cushions of an old couch? The fantastic: Would you
rather be able to talk with all animals -OR- be able to understand all languages? The priority-testing: As a soccer player, would you rather
mess up and score a goal for the other team but still have your team win -OR- play your best game ever even though your team loses? And the
hair-raising: Would you rather swim across a river that is filled with crocodiles -OR- spend the night on an island where man-eating tigers
live? Fascinating sidebars throughout are filled with interesting ancillary information—the nature of drool, left-handedness vs. righthandedness, what’s dangerously filthy and what’s just gross, why we blush when we’re embarrassed—so kids can learn something as they laugh!
High Tide Jude Deveraux 2012-12-11 Fiona is the creator of fashion doll sensation Kimberley, and is quite satisfied with her career-focused
life. Yet when her boss informs her that she must win over a new account by going camping with the creator of a hit children's TV show, she
is extremely reluctant. Nevertheless, she goes to Florida to meet Roy and his Guide Ace Montgomery. When Roy is found dead with Fiona
holding the bloody knife, she becomes the prime suspect - though she has no recollection of what happened. Things get worse when she learns
that Roy, until now a stranger to her, left her all the proceeds from his new TV show, giving her a strong motive for murder. Suddenly, she
and Ace find themselves on the run, and being condemned by the press for murder. They must prove their innocence by discovering the true
motive and murderer of Roy. Fiona and Ace figure out they are linked through her father, and it is then that Fiona learns the secrets of her
family's past, turning her world upside down.
The Essential Theatre Oscar Gross Brockett 2013-03-28 Engage your students and get them excited about theatre with the Enhanced Tenth
Edition of THE ESSENTIAL THEATRE, International Edition. The combined authorship of an authoritative theatre historian and his former
student—an active theatre practitioner and historian himself—makes this book ideal for an introductory theatre course. THE ESSENTIAL THEATRE
has established a reputation as one of the most comprehensive, authoritative surveys of the theatre in academia. With vibrant and numerous
representations of current and classic performances, this text encourages students to become active theatergoers and fans.
Blood-Kissed Sky J. A. London 2012-12-26 The second book in a romantic and drama-packed trilogy perfect for fans of Rachel Vincent, Julie
Kagawa, and Alyson Noel. Lusciously romantic and full of action-packed drama, readers will be swept away by this thrilling novel. Dawn
Montgomery knows that monsters really do come out at night—after all, they are her job. It’s just after the thirty-year war between vampires
and humans, and as an ambassador between the two sides (a role she inherited when her parents were killed), Dawn quickly learns that
balancing schoolwork, teen life, and the requests of Lord Valentine, the most frightening vampire in the region, isn’t easy. There's nowhere
left to hide. I thought vampires were our enemies—they controlled our lives, isolated our cities, and demanded our blood—until I met Victor.
With Victor taking over as the new Lord Valentine, things were supposed to get better. Instead, they're worse than ever. Day Walkers, a new
breed of vampires who can walk in the sun, are terrorizing the city. Blood supplies are low, and if Victor's vampires don't get enough, they
will become infected with the Thirst—a disease that will turn them into mindless killers. To stop it, I must journey across the desolate
wasteland to the very place where the sickness began. I can only hope that the answers that await me are enough to save us all...before it's
too late.
Malnutrition Johanna B. Knudsen 2012 Malnutrition is the condition that results from taking an unbalanced diet in which certain nutrients
are lacking, in excess, or in the wrong proportions. A number of different nutritional disorders may arise, depending on which nutrients are
under or overabundant in the diet. In this book, the authors examine topical research regarding the risk factors and health effects of
malnutrition. Some of the topics discussed in the book include metabolic disorders due to nutritional changes during the prenatal stage;
malnutrition in the elderly; malnutrition in inflammatory bowel diseases and genotoxic effects of malnutrition and infections in children.
(Imprint: Nova)
Student Solutions Manual, Vol. 1 for Swokowski's Calculus Earl W Swokowski 2000-06-30 Prepare for exams and succeed in your mathematics
course with this comprehensive solutions manual! Featuring worked out-solutions to the problems in CALCULUS: THE CLASSIC EDITION, 5th
Edition, this manual shows you how to approach and solve problems using the same step-by-step explanations found in your textbook examples.
Colonial Lives Richard E. Boyer 2000 Colonial Lives offers a rich variety of archival documents in translation which bring to life the
political and economic workings of Latin American colonies during 300 years of Spanish rule, as well as the day-to-day lives of the
colonies' inhabitants. Intended to complement textbooks such as Burkholder and Johnson's Colonial Latin America by presenting students with
primary sources -- the raw materials on which the facts in other textbooks are based -- this reader strives to illustrate the impact of
issues such as race, class, gender, sexuality, culture and religion in the daily lives of both natives and colonists alike. The concerns,
struggles and perspectives of the inhabitants of colonial Latin America are reflected in transcripts of civil and criminal court cases,
administrative reviews, ecclesiastical investigations, Inquisition trials, wills, and letters the editors have included in this reader. Each
document is prefaced by an introduction that places it in the social and political context of the period. The book also includes a glossary
of terms and lists of suggested further readings. Most uniquely, the book offers helpful thematic cross-referencing sections and an index of
themes which allow instructors to easily adapt the book to their courses and to assign readings according to the criteria of their own
specific curriculums.
Knocking at God's Door Oswald Chambers 2015-10-30 Lord, my chief desire is to be rooted and grounded in you—God-centered and God-absorbed,
God-enthused and God-loved. How eager my soul is to know you and be still! Learn how to pray through the prayers of a man totally
surrendered to Christ. Selected and arranged by Biddy Chambers from her husband’s personal diary, this collection of 365 prayers provides a
unique glimpse into the spiritual life of Oswald Chambers, author of the classic devotional My Utmost for His Highest. Exhibiting humility
and perseverance, these petitions encourage you to knock at God’s door, enter into His presence, and live your “utmost for His highest.”
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